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I attended the Northwest Managers Conference in Fairbanks March 28-31. 
Points of interest included the global warming continues to have an on-
going impact in our environment in Alaska. How we deal with this will 
depend on our forward-looking plan within our communities. Climate 
change will continue to impact us through trends through mitigation and our 
community’s adaptation to this trend. 

I have prepared and submitted a SAFER grant to fund a paid Fire Chief. 

Other duties included for this position would be getting certified Volunteer 

Fire Fighters, EMTs and First Responders. This may also serve to start a 

Search & Rescue Team. This proceed in the works and we will be hearing 

from them soon. 

FEMA are coordinator plans to be in Aniak July 19 – 20 to review and 

possibly update our Flood Insurance Study (FIS) which was originally done 

on April 2, 1990. 


